Saint Anthony’s High School

Brother David's Weeﬂg Newsletter

Click Here for Brother David's March Newsletter

Click Here for the Middle States Parent Survey

e RECONCILIATION SERVICES: MONDAY AND TUESDAY

e COLLEGE FAIR: MARCH 12: 3:30 -6:30pm

BLOOD DRIVE: MARCH 13

MOTHERS'’S GUILD CASINO NIGHT: MARCH 13
CONGRATULATIONS to our Junior Class, as they have received
their class rings and preparing to lead the school as the next
Senior Class, the Class of 2025.

@%
S
Vv

ACADEMICS

Library News

o Wed. March 20, Mrs. Langer and some of our Library volunteers are going to be crafting in our
makerspace after school at 2:45. No need to sign up - just stop in after school. Our new shelf
signage, created by Mrs. Larson has come in and will be going up shortly. This will begin our
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move of our collection to help make finding what you're looking for hopefully a bit easier.
Student volunteers and staff will be working on shifting the collection to align with the
signage. Mrs. Adler will be attending conferences and collaboration meetings this week and is
excited to bring some fresh ideas back to share with our students and faculty!

¢ As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7

access to Accessit.

JUST A REMINDER THAT FOOD AND DRINK (other than water) ARE NOT ALLOWED IN THE
LIBRARY

ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR
ACTIVITIES

CONGRATULATIONS TO:

o Gabe Wigatow, Jack Morelli, Colin McLaughlin, James Ciaccio for placing 2nd in 4x800 meter
relay at the NIKE High School Indoor Track Meet, they also took All American Honors

¢ Alexya Platt, Amelia DeJoie, Camryn Daley and Olivia Shaw for placing 6th place in the 4x200
meter relay.

THE SPRING MUSICAL IS JUST 10 DAYS AWAY: GET READY FOR “THE SOUND OF MUSIC”

¢ Athletics information can always be found at https:/friarathletics.org/

ADMISSIONS

¢ Incoming Frosh Placement Test: Thursday March 14 at 3:30 PM
e Spring Tours are available on the website.
¢ Still want to be a Friar, please call the Admissions Office.

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/ SERVICE

¢ Lenten Reconciliation Services: Monday and Tuesday March 11, 12 all day.
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Freshmen Class retreat, Thursday, March 14.

resources

BROTHER'S FINAL THOUGHTS

I almost get tired of saying, It's Another Busy Week here, but it

really is another Busy Week. We have Two Days of Reconciliation

services. Many of our area priests will be here assisting with the

sacrament of Penance. | thank them for their time and effort in

helping our students. Our annual College Fair takes place on

Tuesday, March 12. We have over 130 colleges and universities in

attendance, so this is a great opportunity for our students and

parents to take a closer look at what every college has to offer. The

National Honor Society will sponsor a Blood Drive on March 13 and

later that night The Mothers Guild is hosting a Casino Night, it promises to be a great night of fun
for all. On Thursday, March 14 we will host our Winter Varsity Athletic Awards Night, and if you are
going to the Saint Patrick's Day Parade in the city, this coming Saturday be on the lookout for our
Celtic Friar Band and Color Guard. Finally | ask that you help us out by taking the parent Survey as
we prepare for our site visit with the Middle States Accreditation Association.

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF

Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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